
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: February, 2019 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 
  

5th Grade- 96 
6th Grade- 101 
7th Grade- 98 

 8th grade- 91 
 
MAP Winter Growth 
All grades and curricular areas had above average growth except for 8th grade Reading. We 
are working with our data to guide our instructional decisions. We had a large growth spike 
in 8th grade reading in the Fall that may be contributing to the low growth in Winter. 7th 
grade has a new curriculum this year so it is great to see the reading data and the above 
normal student growth.  

 



 

 
Gear Up Grant 
Our 7th grade team has been implementing Gear Up activities with students that revolve 
around STEM, financial literacy, careers, and mentoring. This is a great opportunity that will 
follow this cohort of students through high school. 
 
PBIS 
Our staff participated in a professional development on January 18th delivered by Nate 
Anderson a member of the RK12 team. We are working as a staff on consistent expectations 
through the building. Students are responding positively to the Homedale Way. The student 
body has been focusing on kindness campaigns. 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
February- Access Testing 
February 8th- Staff Professional Development 
February 25th- Parent Teacher Conferences 
March 14th- End of Quarter 3 
 

 
 


